
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Sheila A. Alles, Director    Academic Services Department 
  
  
DATE:  November 19, 2014 
 
TO:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
FROM: Sheila A. Alles 
   
SUBJECT: Board of Education School Improvement Presentation 

 
The principal of Franklin High School, Mr. Dan Willenborg, is pleased to have an 
opportunity for the Franklin High School’s School Improvement Team to present their 
school improvement plan to our Board of Education and share their school improvement 
efforts.  Please consider adding this agenda item to the December 1, Board of 
Education, Curriculum Committee Meeting.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
 
C:  Dan Willenborg 
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